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20/10/2024  13:52:232024/4221/T APP Stavros Danaos My concern about the removal/reduction of this cherished tree on Goldhurst Terrace is shared by many on this 

street, who also feel that the balance between urban development, insurance policies, and green spaces is 

often skewed. The fact that the tree offers both ecological and social benefits—shade, privacy, a habitat for 

birds—emphasizes the importance of preserving urban greenery.

It’s frustrating to see so many trees removed based on insurance companies’ blanket policies, often with little 

evidence that they pose any real threat to structures or drainage systems. Trees are essential for urban 

biodiversity, combating climate change, improving air quality, and enhancing mental well-being.

We do NOT want the removal of this tree.
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